JUNE 2021

Sun	Mon	Tue	Wed	Thu	Fri	Sat
		1	2	3	4	5
6 Worship Services 10:45 AM 6:00 PM	7	8	9 Monthly Business Conference 6:30 PM	10	11	12
13 Worship Services 10:45 AM 6:00 PM	14	15	16 Bible Study 6:30 PM	17	18	19
20 HAPI Norship Services 10:45 AM 5:00 PM DAY	vis	22	23 Bible Study 6:30 PM	24	25	26
27 Worship Services 10-45 AM 6-00 PM	28	29	30 Bible Study 6:30 PM			



1379 Church Rd. Durant, OK 74701 580-924-5896 silopastor@yahoo.com * silobaptist@yahoo.com www.silobaptistchurch.com



14th Ashley McLarry
19th Aaliyiah May
24h Shawn Shirey
25th Jayden Sexton



JUNE ANNIVERSARIES

16th Smitty and Randi Nabors

"A word from your pastor......"
Church Family,

What is summer holding for you? Often, we find ourselves making plans, preparations, and schedules that center around one common denominator, "leisure". That's right, it is often that all of our plans for the summer include "taking it easy". Leisure and taking it easy is important. It allows us time to rest, enjoy, and think on matters that are more important than work, school, or sports. I encourage everyone to take time off to relax. However, how is God factoring into our summer plans? Better yet, how are we factoring into God's plan? Making plans for vacations, camps, and trips is wonderful, but remember that we never vacation from God. Where ever your travel takes you, make sure to include worship and evangelism. When you are on the road, be on mission for Jesus. May your trips, outings, and vacations be blessed.

June is here and so is summer! Falls Creek, Super Summer, and Children's Camp at the Helm are all going to be great things. Super Summer is the greatest camp there is for youth. It is a week-long investment of discipleship into students that are our leaders. This year we have 3 students attending. Falls Creek is our evangelism outreach for all youth. This year will be great. We will have as guests in our cabin a small group from New Mexico. First Baptist Church of Lordsburg will be coming to camp with us. I have known their pastor for many years and was even one of his professors for a seminary class in 2020. I am really looking forward to them being with us this summer.

Thank you to all who gave to the Easter offering throughout the month of April! In our May business meeting Vicki reported that you gave over \$5,000! This money will all be going to assist Grace Indian Baptist Church in Calera, OK to help plant Native American Baptist Churches in Durant, Atoka, Hugo, and other surrounding cities. This is so encouraging to see how God leads us to be a part of His work in church planting.

My family and I love you very much, YOUR Pastor John 15:16

JUNE OPPORTUNITIES FOR SERVICE & GROWTH

FAMILIES FEEDING FAMILIES

Contact Tish Burkhalter to volunteer (580) 740-4277 ALL DONATIONS WELCOME

BAPTIST WOMEN'S MINISTRY

First Sunday evening of the month 5:00 pm

DEACON'S MEETING

First Sunday evening of the month
5:00 pm
SUNDAY SCHOOL
SUNDAY EVENING BIBLE STUDY
5:00 PM Bible study with Bill Hicks